
 

 
 

9th December 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Early Years and Year 1 Parents and Carers, 
 
Early Years and Year 1 Christmas Productions 
 
We are really looking forward to our 'premiere' of the Early Years and Year 1 Christmas 
productions on Tuesday 14th December. Early Years is at 4.30pm and Year 1 is at 
5.15pm. 
 
Sadly, with many children off with Covid and averaging 70 children off each day with 
nasty colds and flu we cannot responsibly have a hall packed full of adults just before 
Christmas.  
 
However, we are very keen to make this a special memory for the children (and 
parents!) given that last year was such a difficult time for school events. These early 
years are very precious so we are delighted to have secured a very big outdoor screen 
(drive-thru cinema type!) to show the children's acting and singing skills. 
 
Please bring warm clothes, hats and blankets. There will be Swedish firelogs, hot mulled 
wine, juice and mince pies for all and some live singing too from some of the children 
(Year 1 showing only). 
 
The £2 per adult contribution will help cover a small part of the costs and we are grateful 
to the PTA for assisting us as well. 
 
The main thing is to make this a lovely Christmassy event for the children and something 
to remember. 
 
Grandparents welcome too of course. 
 
Please purchase your tickets on ParentMail and if you need any further help or extra 
tickets, contact the school office - seats going fast!! 
 
Regards 

Mike Jee 

Mike Jee 
Headteacher 
 


